Fayette County Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting

Meeting Minutes April 8, 2008

Attendees: Frank Oakley, Charles McCollum, George Martin, Ed Quattlebaum, Fayette County Recreation Commission Anita Godbee, Director, Fayette County Parks and Recreation

Tony Parrot, Fayette County Water; Charles Stanley; Robert Horgan, Fayette County Commission

Having a quorum, Frank Oakley, Chairman called the April 2008 meeting to order

Minutes from the February 12 and March 11 2008 Recreation Commission meeting were approved unanimously.

4 1		Business	•
	u	Dusincss	

Needs Assessment:

The needs assessment document will be revised after tonight's discussion with all the recommendations and changes from the Recreation Commission's review. Anita will provide the document for all to review prior to the May 13, 2008 Recreation Commission meeting.

New Business:

- ☐ Election of Officers:
 - o Recreation Commissioners were elected as follows:
 - Frank Oakley Chairman
 - George Martin Vice Chairman
 - Ed Quattlebaum Secretary

Miscellaneous

- The Peachtree City Recreation Commission will review the city's master recreation plan with the PTC city council on April 30, 2008 at 7:00 PM at City Hall.
- Association reports
 - o FCYB Association Carlos Garza
 - Participation: Winter 2008 402; Spring 2008 101.
 - No PTC Gyms are used; primarily Fayette Elementary and Middle Schools
 - Background checks on coaches and referees will be implemented
 - No financial audits are performed to a schedule
 - The association has bylaws
 - No formal training programs for coaches
 - Capital Request Multiuse gym with 6 courts
 - Archery Association Vivian and Jimmy Rodgers
 - Member of National Archery Association
 - Background checks on coaches are done
 - 47 active members over the last 6 months
 - No financial audits are performed to a schedule
 - Capital request Target centers, time clock for tournaments, storage building
 - Severe weather program when outside, they leave the fields when lighting is in the area

With no other business to address, the April 8, 2008 meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Ed Quattlebaum, Secretary